
	
The	Fitness	School	is	proud	to	officially	announce	our	partnership	with	The	Austin	Spurs.	As	a	result	of	
the	ongoing	pandemic,	we’ve	pushed	our	start	date	to	reflect	the	beginning	of	the	K-League,	a	joint	
venture	designed	to	get	our	Kids	active	by	playing	basketball	and	having	fun!	With	the	season	quickly	
approaching,	we	want	to	make	sure	we	get	as	many	Kids	playing	as	possible,	so	we	have	a	few	
announcements	to	encourage	participation!	
		
Starting	now	and	ending	on	April	23rd,	any	K-Leaguer	who	refers	another	to	join	our	basketball	league	
will	receive	a	$25	referral	check.	Each	player	can	refer	up	to	2	new	players	(you	can	refer	more)	for	a	
total	of	$50	in	referral	money!	(Checks	made	out	to	parents)				
	
The	San	Antonio	Spurs	are	making	custom	jerseys	for	The	K-League	and	have	asked	that	we	get	everyone	
enrolled	by	April	25th	to	ensure	our	custom	jerseys	arrive	by	the	1st	game	(May	9th).	Each	jersey	will	
feature	the	players	name	on	the	back,	instead	of	a	company	sponsor.	
		

• Each	player	will	receive	a	ticket	to	an	Austin	Spurs	home	game	for	the	upcoming	2021-22	season.	
	

• The	Austin	Spurs	will	host	“The	K-League	Night”,	an	interactive	event	that	includes	meeting	with	
players	and	Coaches	hours	before	a	Spurs	home	game,	a	private	tour	of	the	HEB	Center,	as	well	as	
pre-planned	on-court	activities	during	the	game.	Only	K-League	players	will	be	able	to	participate	
in	what	will	be	an	amazing	event!		

	
• Teams	will	feature	an	even	mix	of	players	ranging	in	skill	level	for	students	in	the	5th-8th	grades	

and	an	8-player	roster,	so	players	get	more	playing	time.	
	

• All	K-League	events	for	2021	will	be	held	at	Austin	Sports	Center	(Cedar	Park).	
	

• There	will	be	a	shoot	around/Player	Evaluation	on	May	6th	from	5:30pm	–	7:30pm.	
	

• Players	will	be	introduced	to	their	TEAM	and	their	Coaches	by	email	on	May	7th.	
	

• 1st	Practice	is	Saturday,	May	8th	at	5pm	for	all	TEAMS.	
	

• 1st	Game	is	Sunday,	May	9th	at	1pm.	
	

• All	games	are	on	Saturday	(11am	start)	and	Sunday	(1pm	start).	(Saturday,	May	15th	games	will	
start	at	6pm).	

	
• K-League	End	of	Season	tournament	is	May	31st	at	2pm.	(AISD	is	out	of	school	for	the	day).	

		
The	FitKid	Academy	and	The	Austin	Spurs	are	excited	to	get	The	K-League	underway	and	look	forward	to	
getting	our	Kids	active,	while	exercising	and	having	FUN!	Refer	friends	and	family	to	enroll	here:	
https://thefitnessschool.org/k-league/	
		
We’ll	see	you	soon.	
		
The	K-League	
	


